
     
     Monday  
 
    Tuesday 
 
 
 
 
    Wednesday 
 
 
 
 
    Thursday  
 
    Friday  
 
    Saturday  
  
 
 
 

              
      10.00am 
       6.15pm 
       9.15am 
     11.30am 
       2.30pm 
.      6.00pm 
       8.15pm  
       8.30am 
       9.30am 
     12.30pm 
       2.00pm 
       7.00pm 
       9.30am 
     10.00am 
     10.00am 
     10.00am 
       9.00am 
 
 
      

 
Jiggy Wrigglers  (Owen’s Hall) 
Boys’ Brigade (All Areas) 
Tuesday Prayers (Lancaster Room)  
Gentle Chair Exercises (Owen’s Hall)  
Women’s Fellowship Rev Rod Greenwood (Owens) 
Girls’ Brigade (All Areas) 
Youth Council Meeting (The Vestry) 
Coffee morning (Berewood) 
WBC does SPLAT (Berewood) 
Lunch Club (Owen’s Hall) 

Hampsfit  (Owen’s Hall) 
Community Singers (Owen’s Hall) 
Art Group (Marshal Room)   
Toddlers (Owen’s Hall)  
Creative Hearts (Owens Hall) 
Knowing Us (Creche) 

The Rock Project (All Areas)  
                                   (Bold indicates Church group)  
 

 

 

 

 

 
Children & Families Leader 
Miss Amy Tamblyn 
023 9225 1169 (W) 
07421 269157 (M)                    
Administrator 
Mrs Helen Wishart   
 023 9225 1169 (W) 
 07421 711344 (M) 
  

 

     
                       Church Secretary 

                            Mr Ray Evans      
                   023 9259 6990 (H) 
                   Church Treasurer 
                     Mr David Barnes 

                     023 9226 1342(H) 
Church Office 

023 9225 1169 (W) 
 
 

                                 Honouring and Serving Jesus, 
                         Caring for People, Building Community 

 
10.30am – Morning Service  

Led by Rev. Graham Jefferson and Wendy Evans  
Welcome  

Call To Worship – Hebrews 4:14-16 

Welcome King of Kings 
The Lord Reigns 

Prayer and Expectation 
Light Has Dawned 

Offering 
Prayers Of Intercession 

Readings: Exodus 14:1-15 and Acts 1:1-11 
Speak O Lord 

Sermon 

When The Lord In Glory Comes 
Grace  

 
6.30pm – Communion 

Led by Rev. Graham Jefferson  
Welcome  

Responsive Reading: Psalm 103 
Tell Out My Soul BPW 391 

Prayer & Offering 

Fairest Lord Jesus BPW 334 
Bible Reading : Psalm 25 

Your Hand O God Has Guided BPW 398 
How Can I Find God’s Will?  

Prayer  
From Heaven You Came BPW 529 

Bible Reading : Hebrews 1 
Communion Prayer  

Communion 
Be Thou My Vision BPW 521 

Final Prayer and Blessing 

 
 

THEMES for 13
th

 May 2018 

Morning Service –  All Age – Christian Aid Week – Sandie Davis 
Evening Service – Lynda and Derek Barkaway  
 
Flowers for Today – Lucie Whittaker -  In Memory of Ken 

 

 

We extend a warm welcome to you if you are visiting                                                       

or attending for the first time today. 
 

We have a room available which is suitable for babies and toddlers up to 3 years old  

to t he rear right of the Sanctuary.  Should you wish to sit with you child there.  

please advise a door steward who will introduce you to a helper to be with you.  

The room has a link system, so you are able to listen to the service. 

After the first section of worship songs, children and teens may go out to various groups, 

and visitors are always welcome to join the groups or stay in the service, (apart from our All 

Age Services, when we stay together for the duration of the service.) 
 

We look forward to meeting you after the service.  Tea and coffee is served in the Owen’s 

Hall to the rear of the Sanctuary (after morning services).  
 

A loop system is in operation. Hearing aids can be turned to ‘T’. 

Toilet facilities are located to your right hand near the side entrance.  

 

Waterlooville Baptist Church 
368 London Road, Waterlooville, Hampshire, PO7  7SY 

Tel. 023 9225 1169.  Email. administrator@waterloovillebaptist.org.uk 

 
Charity Reg. No. 1130500 

 
Sunday 6 th  May  2018   



 

Notices and Information   
 
A warm welcome is extended to all, especially visitors. If you are a visitor, please 
make yourself known to us and join us for tea and coffee after the service. 

Youth Council Meeting – Tuesday 8
th
 May, 8.15pm in The Vestry, All welcome.  

Cowplain Funercare are holding a ‘pop in for a chat’ session at their branch, 41-43 
London Road (Old Barclays Bank) with Tea and Cake.  Wednesday 16

th
 May 

10am-2pm.  

The Thursday Group meet on Thursday 17
th
 May 7.30 for 8pm when their speaker 

will be Caroline Johnson who will  update us on her work in Village Africa. All 
welcome. 

Join us for a Messy Wedding, on May 20th at Berewood School, 3.30pm - 
5.30pm.  All welcome. 

Boys’ Brigade Annual Awards Evening is Monday 21
st
 May, 6.30pm. 

 
Peace and Justice in the Holy Land – A Christian perspective, Friday 25

th
 May, 

7.30pm at The Sacred Heart, Fareham with a presentation and discussion with Sue 
Malpass – who has recently returned from Palestine.    
  
The Thursday Group would like to invite you to join them on their outing on 
Saturday 9

th
 June when they will be visiting Polesden Lacey near Dorking Surrey a 

beautiful regency house nestled in the Surrey hills with herbaceous borders and 
rose garden. The Granary Café and Cowshed coffee shop offer home cooking, 
snacks, coffee and ice cream or take you own picnic.  Entrance free to National 
Trust members but others in the party £12.  Coach cost will be £15 - £16. We do 
hope you can join us, all welcome 
There is a sign-up sheet at the back of the Church.  Monies to Derek Barkaway 
please.  
 
Many thanks for all the newspapers, these will be put to good use at our ‘Messy 
Wedding’.  

Toddler Appeal for boxes, any shape any size for use on the morning June 14th. 
They would also be grateful for milk bottle tops, any colour! Thanks.  

Help with Refreshments – Please see Elspeth if you are able to help at all with the 
refreshment rota. Any help would be gratefully received even if it is just once in a 
while. Many thanks.  

 

  
 
 
Service of Thanksgiving for Rev Richard Walker  to be held at WBC Friday 18

th
 May, 

3.30pm with tea and cake after.  No black, bright colours please. 
 
Church Heating - the heating will be switched off at the beginning of May until at least 
September/October depending on the weather but if it does turn cold to let Richard Wort 
know and he will override it.   
            
Support  The Rowans - Wendy Evans is taking part in the Moonlit Memories  
Walk in aid of The Rowans Hospice. This is a 10mile walk around Southsea and Old 
Portsmouth starting at 10pm and finishing around 3am on the evening of June 9th.  All 
donations /sponsorship will be gratefully received  to support this incredible charity. 

Ladies quiet day - You may be pleased to be reading that as in previous years there is to 
be a day for us to gather together at Myrtlebank in Catherington. On Friday 15th June 9.30 
- 3.30. Please see either Julie Brown or Pam Vickerstaff for more details, replies please by 
Sunday 20th May. 

 

Pastoral Concern ð We Pray For:-                                        
John Bennet, Diane Cooper, Dorothy Davidge,  Jack Houlston, Floss Patrick, Muriel 

Rickard and Maureen Walker.  

Please pray for:- 
Our regional ministers. 

Dorothy Davidge and Una West, as they settle into new homes. 

The Youth Council meeting on Tuesday. 

All those beginning exams and tests. 

All the children who are cared for in the Crèche during Sunday services. 

 

  

  


